
Memorandum  
Date:  19 February 2024 File ref:   PDP Hearing 

Stream 7  
To:  Robert Schofield, Chair Hearing Stream 7, Proposed District Plan Independent Hearings 

Panel 
From:  Michael Duindam, Manager, District Planning  
Cc:  Trevor Robinson, Chair, Proposed District Plan Independent Hearings Panel; Stewart 

McKenzie, District Plan Advisor; Andrew Wharton, Team Leader, District Plan; Joshua 
Patterson, Principal Advisor, District Plan  

  
  
Subject:   Request for time extension - Hearing Stream 7 Rural Zone s.42A report  
      

1. On the 20th of October 2023, in paragraph 7 of its Minute 38, the Hearings Panel set out 
that s.42a reports for Hearing Stream 7 would be published on 20 February. 

 
2. Council officers have been diligently assessing and responding to submissions on the 

Rural Chapter. Unfortunately, officers have determined that more time is required to 
complete the s.42A report due to the complexity of issues that have been submitted on. 
As such, Council requests an extension to the publishing of the Hearing Stream 7 Rural 
Zone s.42A report of two working days until 22 February. 

 
3. To not prejudice submitters, Council Officers seek an extension of time for submitter 

evidence to be lodged by submitters by two working days (from 5 March to 7 March). 
This arrangement would not impact on the proposed hearing date.  

 
4. Council Officers would be most grateful if this further extension were granted. 
  

   
Yours Sincerely,    

  
  
Michael Duindam  
Manager, District Planning  
Strategic Planning  
  
Email: Michael.Duindam@wcc.govt.nz   

mailto:Michael.Duindam@wcc.govt.nz

